




2013
Soaring 

Calendar
The Soaring Society of America is now actively seeking photo submissions 

for the upcoming 2013 Soaring Calendar, and we want YOU to be a part 
of the process. If you have digital images you wish to submit, you may send 
them to the SSA of  ce. When submitting images, please include your contact 
information, plus the name of the pilot, the location, the type of sailplane, etc. 
If images are e-mailed, please include “2013 Calendar entry” in the tag line.  
Help us make 2013 a year to remember.....we look forward to reviewing your 
photos. E-mail images to: mradcliff@ssa.org.


